
 

 
Randy Diller rdiller@fortrecovery.org Direct: (419) 375-1056 

Village Administrator  Cell: (419) 733-2542 

Village of Fort Recovery 

 

 

NOTICE – PUBLIC TOWN HALL MEETING 
 

SATURDAY, MARCH 9TH @ 1:00 PM 

– FORT RECOVERY HIGH SCHOOL COMMUNITY ROOM 

In the Jerome & Maurice Grieshop Student Activity Building 

 
 

RE:  REAL ESTATE TAXES 

 

Mayor Dave Kaup will be hosting a “Town Hall” meeting to discuss the recent 

increases to the real estate taxes and to answer questions about the assessment 

process, how taxes are calculated based on this assessment, how this affects the 

various recipients of this tax money and where these funds are being spent.   

 

The following officials have confirmed their attendance:  Dave Wolters, MC 

Treasurer; Randy Grapner, MC Auditor; Dave Buschur, MC Commissioner, 

Tony Stahl, FR Superintendent and FR village personnel; along with possible 

representation from the offices of Rep. Angie King, Sen. Matt Huffman, and 

US Rep. Bob Latta.  Also invited are State Auditor Keith Faber and Ohio 

Governor Mike DeWine’s offices. 

 

This is an informational meeting and will not be for the purpose of addressing 

individual bills or trying to appeal an assessed value.  Our hope is that we can 

better understand the real estate tax process and who is the recipient of the 

current funds and any additional funds as real estate taxes increase.  A general 

discussion by the officials attending will occur followed by a question-and-

answer period.  The process to appeal an assessed value will also be explained. 

 

Please do us the favor of contacting the village office if you plan to attend at 

419-375-2530 or email us at frinfo@fortrecovery.org to ensure that our venue 

is adequate to hold those planning to attend.  
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